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20 June 2013

Mr Walker
fyi-request-933-0c269be2@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Walker

Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987

Re: AT2013/030396

Thank you for your email dated 12 June 2013 requesting information regarding tickets issued by the manned bus
lane camera on Broadway.

We are processing your request according to the provisions of the Local Government Official Information and
Meetings Act 1987. You will receive a response within 20 working days after receipt of your request as required
by the Act.

We have assessed the amount of work required to respond to your request and provide the information you are
seeking. In accordance with Section13 of the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act we are
entitled to charge to cover the cost of the labour and materials involved in making information available.

Our rate in that regard is $47.50 (incl GST) per half hour and we estimate it will take 4 hours to collate the
requested information. Accordingly, should you wish to proceed please arrange to either forward to us your
cheque for, or electronically transfer $380.00 to our account, details of which appear below:

¢ Account: BNZ 02-0192-0122888-00
e Cheques to be made payable to Auckland Transport and posted to Private bag 92250, Auckland 1152.
Please write on the back of the cheque AT2013/030396

In case of electronic transfer of funds please include reference AT2013/030396 when making the deposit and
advise us by email to info@aucklandtransport.govt.nz once the funds have been deposited so that we may
action your request within the appropriate timeframe. Our tax invoice/receipt will be forwarded to you following
receipt of funds.

In accordance with clause 13(4) of the LGOIMA, Auckland Transport requires that these charges are to be paid
in advance of your receipt of the information.
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Pursuant to section 27(3) of LGOIMA you have the right to make a written complaint to the Ombudsman if you
are not satisfied with our response regarding the charge of $380.00 for responding to this request.

Alternatively, there are a few options open to you, which include:

=  Accept the quoted fee and proceed with your request, or

= Refine your request to reduce the charge for the information, or
= Withdraw your request.

Your request is on hold while you are considering your options; please advise when you reach a decision. If we
do not receive a response from you within 14 days from the date of this letter, we will close your request.

Yours sincerely

Ray Day
Customer Response Manager
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